GRAND JUNCTION GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

www.gjgs.org
DECEMBER MEETING

Joint meeting with the Colorado Mesa U Geology Club

Wednesday December 19, 2012

7:30 P.M.—Saccomanno Lecture Hall

Wendell Koontz, Senior Mine Geologist, Arch Coal Will Speak on "Geology of the West Elk Coal Mine"

OFFICERS FOR 2013

President - Larry Luebke

Vice President - Ed Baltzer

Secretary-Treasurer - Bill Chenoweth

1 Year Councilor - Skip Hase

2 Year Councilor - Bob Suydam

3 Year Councilor - Chuck Birch

Going Green

Beginning this month, members with e-mails will receive their newsletters via e-mail. If you prefer a paper copy, please contact the Secretary. If you receive a paper copy and prefer e-mail, contact Bill Chenoweth at cheno@bresnan.net

The 2013 dues are due now - \$15.00, \$2.00 for students. Mail your check to P.O. Box 4045 Grand Junction, CO 81502 or bring to the meeting.